
 

To the International Symposium of The Juche Idea 

 

 

The Philippines-Korea Solidarity and Friendship Society (PKSFS) extends its sincere 

wishes for a very successful International Internet Symposium on Kimilsungism and 

Kimjongilism which will be held on April 10-17, 2021. 

 

We sincerely thank the DPRK Embassy in Bangkok for informing us about this 

important International Symposium of the International Institute of Juche Idea and for 

inviting us to participate. 

 

We believe that the study on Kimilsungisma ng Kimjongilism is very important as it 

clarifies in depth the theories and methods of the revolution and construction.  It 

emphasizes on reliance on the masses as the masters and motive force of the 

revolution and construction and that the independence of the people has been fully 

realized as well as the process by which it is built.  Lastly, that the strategy and 

policies for the struggle should be followed, in the whole process of carrying out the 

socialist cause. 

 

We sincerely apologize that we cannot join this important Symposium as we in the 

Philippines-Korea Solidarity and Friendship Society (PKSFS) are also preparing for 

our Webinar on DPRK and a tribute to President Kim Il Sung. on April 15 on his 

109th birth anniversary.   

 

We will also launch the formation of the Philippine Preparatory Committee for the 

celebration of President Kim Il Sung’s 110th birth anniversary on April 15, 2022, the 

Day of the Sun,  

 

We warmly congratulate the organizers and the participants of this Symposium on 

Kimilsungism and Kimjongilism to celebrate the birthday of President Kim Il Sung.   

 

We wish you all the success of the International Internet Symposium on 

Kimilsungism and Kimjongilism 

 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Mr. Rafael V.Mariano 
President, Philippines-Korea Solidarity and Friendship Society 
 

Ms. Norma G. Biñas 
Secretary General, Philippines-Korea Solidarity and Friendship Society 

 


